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Issue 18: 29th January 2021 
‘For I know the plans I have for you,’ declares the Lord. ‘Plans to prosper you and not to harm you, 

plans to give you hope and a future.’ Jeremiah 29:11  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Next week the children in: 

Reception will be making smores in the woods.  

Year 1 will be baking Beegu biscuits and creating drinks!  

Year 2 will be learning about Victorian toys and looking at Renoir’s famous umbrella painting. 

Year 3 will be taking an imaginary trip to Mousehole to meet Mowzer the cat. 

Year 4 will be become musical maestros as they compose their own rhythmic pieces of music...get 

the pots and pans ready! 

Year 5 will be walking on the moon... 

Year 6 will be finishing Lady Mary - look out for the new chapters on the home learning tab! 

 

IMPORTANT HOLIDAY DATES 

INSET DAY – 12th February – Remote Parent Consultation 

Day. School Closed. 

Half term – 15th – 19th February inclusive 

Monday 22nd February – new term 

Easter holidays – 2nd – 16th April inclusive 

Monday 19th April – new term 

INSET – 28th May 

Half term – 31st May – 4th June inclusive  

Wednesday 21st July – children BREAK UP for the summer  

22ND AND 23RD JULY INSET  

We have seen some fantastic 

learning in school (and at home) 

this week. Please remember that 

everyone is doing this at their own 

pace and in their own way – that is 

OK.  

 

 

 
 

Year 1 would like to say a 

big ‘well done and good 

bye’ to Miss. Salmon who 

has been on teaching 

placement with them.  

We have all thoroughly 

enjoyed her company and 

learnt so much. We wish 

her all the best for the rest 

of her final year and know 

that she will make a 

fantastic teacher for some 

lucky children.  

Thank you Miss Salmon 



 

 

 

 

It has been super to see 

some of the children catch 

up with their teachers and 

each other in our recent 

Zoom meetings. The 

children and staff get really 

excited about seeing each 

other and being able to 

chat, share and quiz 

together. Year 3 even did a 

PE lesson with Mr. Brown this 

week. If your child hasn’t yet 

joined one of the class get 

‘togethers’ please do log-in 

and join us. It’s lovely that 

pets, teddies and parents 

can also join in.  

 

This is amazing Eleanor – 

your model of our solar 

system is really creative and 

effective. We love the stars 

in between. Well done.  

Class teachers will now be 

contacting parents and 

carers individual to arrange 

Zoom or telephone 

appointments to discuss 

Annual Reports. Teachers will 

be prioritising those parents 

whose children are currently 

not in school but everyone 

will be offered an 

opportunity for a meeting. 

We do ask for patience as 

these appointments are 

arranged. 

 

 

 

  

The children in reception 

class have been learning 

about dinosaurs – what fun. 

They have also been looking 

after our animals in school. 

Here they are giving the 

chickens their daily cuddle 

and Isaac, Garrick and 

Gordan came to see what 

they were up to in the 

classroom! The alpacas are 

very nosey but very cute!! 


